Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 4:25 PM
To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Sanitation Changes

From: Zelig, Joshua M. <JZelig@cabhill.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 3:37 PM
To: Mayor

Subject: Sanitation Changes

Dear Mayor Hochvert,

I am writing in response to the changes proposed by the Conservation Advisory Council with respect to
curbside recycling pickup. While my family and I are in favor of expanding the recycling program, we are very
disappointed to see that any such expansion would be coupled with more burdensome requirements for
participation. I believe that a vital component of encouraging participation in the act of recycling is making it
as easy as possible. Requiring residents to bring their recyclables to the curb each week would create a new and
unnecessary obstacle, and would be particularly burdensome for elderly or infirm members of our

community. Furthermore, I believe that this new proposal could potentially diminish property values. We have
only recently moved to Scarsdale and I can only imagine what I would have thought as we were driving through
the beautiful streets of our village if [ had seen garbage piled up in front of every house. I have to believe that
given the significant taxes that residents of Scarsdale pay and the resources of village administrators, that there
is a better way to implement new recycling initiatives without making it more burdensome to participate and
keeping Scarsdale the beautiful and clean place that it is. 1request no change be made to the pick-up of
recyclables.

Thank you,

Josh Zelig

Joshua M. Zelig | Partner

Cahill Gordon & Reindel LLP

80 Pine Street, New York, NY 10005

t:+1.212.701.3309 | f: +1.212.378.2626 | jzelig@cahill.com
www.cahill.com
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The information contained in this e-mail message is confidential and may be privileged. If the reader of this message is
not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying or other use of this communication is strictly prohibited
and no privilege is waived. If you believe you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender
immediately by replying to this email and then delete this email from your system. Thank you.



